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"iALAMEDA COUNTY

HEALTH CARE SERVICES
AGENCY

DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

STID 2480

June 15, 2001

Mr. Nick Nickerson
UNOCAL-DBG/AMG
8788 Elk Grove Blvd., Building 3, Suite 15
Elk Grove, CA95624

ENVIBONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
ENVIRONI"4EI]TAL PROTECTION
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda CA 94502 6577

{510) s67 6700
FAX (510) 337-9335

RE: Former UNOCAL # 2512 located at 1300 Davis Street. San Leandro. CA

INTENT TO MAKE A DETERMINATION THAT NO FURTHER ACTION IS
REQUIRED OR ISSUE A CLOSURN LETTER FORTHE ABOVE REFERENCED
STTI]

Dear Mr. Nickerson:

This letter is to inform you that Alameda County Environmental Health Department,
Local Oversight Program (LOP), intends to make a determination that no further action is
required at the above site or to issue a closure letter. Please notify this agency of any
input and recommendations you may have on these proposed actions within 20 days of
the dare of  th is let ter.

In accordance with section 25291 .15 ofCh. 6-7 ofthe Health & Safety Code, you must
provide certification to the local agency that all of the current record fee title owners har.e
been informed of the proposed action. Please provide this certihcation to this office
within 20 days of the date of this letter.

Ifyou have any questions about these proposed actions, please contact Amir K. Gholami
at (510) 567-6876.

Sincerelv-

cc: G. W. Leitao Trust, Et A1, l44l Franklin Street, Oakland, CA94612

Mr. Chuck Headlee. RWOCB


